
VILLAGE OF ALTAMONT 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

REGULAR MEETING 

Tuesday, February 13, 2018 

 

 

Present: 

Maurice McCormick, Chairman    Lance Moore, Building/Zoning 

Danny Ramirez      Kelly Best 

John Huber      Dean Whalen, Board Liaison 

Kate Provencher 

Michelle Ganance 

 

The meeting started at 7 pm. 

 

This meeting was held as a meet and greet with the new Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer. 

 

The Board discussed numerous code enforcement issues in the Village and asked Mr. Moore to address 

the issues in a timely manner. 

 

There was no action or motions taken by the board. 

 

The meeting ended at 8:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kelly Best 

 

 


